
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Bo.Butler@ltgov.ga.gov' <Bo.Butler@ltgov.ga.gov>

Date: 3/21/2017 2:56:03 PM
Subject: Request

Bo, I hope all is well. Mrs. Bryant found that item. I appreciate your help, and I hope to see you in Charleston. Thanks 
a lot
 
Danny
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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